Elkton Village Council Special Meeting
Tuesday April 15, 2014

Elkton Village Hall

57 N Main St

Elkton MI 48731

989-375-2270

President Jim Bowen called the special meeting of the Elkton Village Council to order at 7:00 P. M.
Trustees present Mary LaBelle, Elmer Dietzel, Martin Baker, Gina Heilig and Christine Peyerk. Pre-
excused Phyllis Podlaskowski.

Discussion was held on the motoplex property. Jake’s MX racing would like to hold at least four (4)
races throughout the summer on Fridays and the chamber would like to hold their races that same
weekend except theirs would be on Sunday.

Discussion was about the noise, dirt and dust and the lights if it is held at night. Residents along Ewald
road whose property backs up to the motoplex do not want it to be there.

Recommended that it be sent back to the finance committee for further discussion.

Motion Gina Heilig second Martin Baker to adjourn the meeting.

Motion carried

President Jim Bowen adjourned the meeting at 8:33 P. M.

Respectfully Submitted

Lonna M. Fisher, CMC
Elkton Village Clerk



